
From: Hope Derby Carmichael <HCarmichael@jordanprice.com>  
Sent: Monday, August 22, 2022 3:20 PM 
To: Karen Howard <karen.howard@chathamcountync.gov>; Mike Dasher 
<mike.dasher@chathamcountync.gov>; Diana Hales <diana.hales@chathamcountync.gov>; Robert 
Logan <robert.logan@chathamcountync.gov>; Franklin Gomez-Flores 
<franklin.gomez@chathamcountync.gov> 
Cc: Jason Sullivan <jason.sullivan@chathamcountync.gov>; Dan Lamontagne 
<dan.lamontagne@chathamcountync.gov>; Jerry Cole <Jerry.Cole@briarchapellife.com>; Jeremy Mayes 
<Jeremym@kuester.com>; Nick Robinson <robinson@bradshawrobinson.com>; Matzen, Tanya 
<Tanya.Matzen@brookfieldpropertiesdevelopment.com>; Ferraguto, Chris 
<Chris.Ferraguto@brookfieldpropertiesdevelopment.com> 
Subject: Sidewalk Waiver Request by NNP-Briar Chapel 
 

WARNING: This message originated from outside the Chatham County email system. Do not click links or 
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  

This message was sent securely using Zix®  

 

Commissioners and Mr. Lamontagne, 
  
Please see attached letter from my client, Briar Chapel Community Association, Inc., by way of follow up 
to the request of NNP-Briar Chapel for waiver of certain pedestrian access requirements to serve 
commercial areas under Section 12.1 of the Compact Communities Ordinance.  We have spoken with 
NNP-Briar Chapel and their legal counsel, Mr. Robinson, and it is our understanding NNP-Briar Chapel is 
amenable to the solution proposed by BCCA.   
  
Mr. Robinson has suggested a possible conference call with Mr. Lamontagne and/or Mr. Sullivan to 
discuss this proposal in more detail, and we leave to their discretion whether that can happen prior to 
Wednesday night’s BOC meeting or whether this item might be put off to the next BOC meeting for 
discussion and/or approval. Please do not hesitate to contact me or Board president, Jerry Cole (also 
copied here) should you have any questions. 
  

Hope Derby Carmichael 
Partner 

  

  
1951 Clark Avenue | P.O. Box 10669 | Raleigh, North Carolina 27605      
919-831-4470 (Direct) | 919-828-2501 (Main) | 919-834-8447 (Fax) | hcarmichael@jordanprice.com 
  
This message and any files attached herewith are confidential and may contain privileged material for the sole use of the intended recipient.  Any 
unauthorized review, distribution, disclosure, copying, use, or dissemination, either whole or in part, is strictly prohibited.  If you are not the 
intended recipient of the message, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail or telephone (919-828-2501), delete the original 
message including the attachments, and destroy all hard copies.  If you are the intended recipient, please be aware that since e-mails can be 
altered electronically, the integrity of this communication cannot be guaranteed. 
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